“A Hickory Radio Tradition”

February 26, 1996

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit;

Congratulations - as per your letter, you did indeed receive WIRC
630AM on February 19th, 1996 between 12midnight and 12:30am. The
Morse Code identification was ours. We are glad that you can add our
other AM station to your list of stations received. Good luck, and please
consider this confirmation of your reception.

Sincerely,

Dave Linga
General Manager
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